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Artist: Hugh McKenzie, Temagami   

 
 

June 19 2018 

Mayor Lorie Hunter and Members of Council 
Municipality of Temagami 
Email: planning@temagami.ca 
 

RE: Request for Refund of Minor Variance Application Fee 

I am writing to request a refund of a minor variance application fee.  

On March 16 2018 we submitted a minor variance application for 295 Fox 
Run. During the early consultation stage it was discovered that a minor 
variance was not required and the application was withdrawn. 

Since the minor variance application did not proceed beyond the early 
consultation stage, I respectfully request a refund of the $600 application 
fee.  

 

Kind regards, 

Karen Beauchamp 

Clearwater Planning Inc. 
Karen Beauchamp, MCIP, RPP, CMO 
Box 451   Temagami   ON    P0H 2H0 
Email: karen@clearwaterplanning.ca 
Phone: 705 569 3830 (o) 705 358 9941 (c) 
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